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Representative Ripp:

I did not include in this version of the draft any amendment to the levy limits in s.
66.0602. I do not believe any new language is necessary to accomplish your intent, as
the statutes already provide for a situation where one political subdivision transfers
responsibility for providing a service to another political subdivision, necessitating a
reduction in its levy limit in the next year, and authorizing a corresponding increase
in the allowable limit of the political subdivision which starts to provide the service.
See s. 66.0602 (3) (a) and (b). Please let me know if you have any questions.
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